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I am a motorcyclist who lives in Oregon who supports this bill. This bill would be a 

step towards increasing safety for motorcycles on the highway. 

Furthermore, increasing incentives to use motorcycles as commuter vehicles will 

have outsized impact on improving traffic and pollution from vehicles, which benefit 

everyone in Oregon. 


